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Honorable Chairman and Committee Members, 

This past year I voted in August and November and both times I took advantage of our state’s early vote 

by mail opportunity. It was very convenient to use it and I am very appreciative of that. However, I am of 

the opinion that no matter how one chooses to vote in Kansas, all votes should be received by a certain 

day and time. That is indeed only fair.  Additionally, I believe that by extending the ballot receipt 

deadline, the opportunity for illegal ballot harvesting increases substantially and people’s faith in our 

voting process takes a big hit.  

I encourage you all to support Senate Bill 209 and enforce the same ballot receipt deadline on all voters. 

 

Thank you 

 

 

Seth Graber 

Lenexa, Kansas 

 


